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NEWSLETTER Thursday 10th October 2024 

Dear Parents, 
It’s been a busy couple of weeks, please read on for 
all the latest news.  
 
LANDSCOVE LEARNERS  
CLASS 1 
All the children in class 1 had a super day last 

Friday, not only did they deserve a big well done for 

their super singing and behaviour during our 

Harvest Festival, but they also had a fabulous time 

during their outdoor explorer session.  

CLASS 2 
Class 2 have been rather busy, from art, to 
maths, to science investigators – it’s all been 
happening! In art the children explored different 
materials to print with and then discussed which 
ones worked best and why. Year 1s have been 
working practically to understand number bonds 
within 10, alongside Year 2s who have been 
tackling some harder missing number problems. 
And… Scientists in Class 2 went on a minibeast 
hunt to discover different microhabitats. Great 
job everyone! 

CLASS 3 
Eco actions! Class Three visited MMV, an Energy 
from Waste plant in Plymouth, to learn about their 
process of turning waste from Devon into energy. The 
children did a carousel of activities including a site 
tour, EfW team quiz and a scientific activity focusing 
on different resources and energies. This was a super 
experience and will go towards their Eco action 
planning.  
 
CLASS 4 
What amazing Wiiliam Morris home learning class 4. The children researched interesting facts and started 
to explore his designs – your studies are fab! 
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Science lessons have also 
been brimming with 
reflections and exploration, 
as children looked at the 
force of friction. They started 
by comparing how jelly 
cubes and ice moved on the 
table (great fun!) then moved 
on to the serious business of 
planning a fair test. The 
investigation was designed 
to discover which surface 
offered the least friction, 
using their shoes and 
Newton meters. Lots of 
Scientific vocabulary was 
used as they made 
predictions, controlled 
variables and recorded their 
results in tables. I wonder 
what the findings will show. 
 
 
SAFEGUARDING & ATTENDANCE 

This free guide offers expert advice on the 

issues that may arise when using in-game 

chat, and lets you know how to safeguard 

the children in your care as they make use 

of this technology. 

https://nationalcollege.com/guides/in-

game-chat  

If you are concerned about a child’s 
wellbeing, please: 
contact the school or in non-school hours 
contact MASH on 0345 155 1071. 
Our designated safeguarding officer is Mrs. 
Ryder, and the deputy safeguarding officer is 
Mr. Ansermoz 
 

 

ETHOS, VISION & VALUES 
Thank you to everyone who attended and donated 
to our Harvest Festival last Friday.  
The foodbank are very grateful to be receiving your 
donations as this will be of real help to families in 
need. 
 

Attendance:   

(Our school target is 96.8%)  
Whole school 97.1% 

Class 1 96.8% 

Class 2 97.8% 

Class 3 97.5% 

Class 4  96.1% 

Well, done to Class 2! 
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PUPIL VOICE IN 

ACTION- I firmly 

believe that we 

work in 

partnership with 

our whole school 

community. Last 

summer whilst 

working with the 

children to 

collect thoughts 

for our school 

improvement 

plan the 

following was 

raised by nearly 

every one of the 

35 children who 

met with me. 

 

In response I have been able to feedback what we have already achieved to meet their request. I cannot 

take all the credit for this, FOLS have been an amazing support to realise the first part of this project – over 

the last year we discussed the revamping of our woodland area on numerous occasions and concluded 

that to support pupil voice was the correct thing to do. It has also been invaluable in terms of teacher time - 

they no longer have to set up lessons more than once, or search for equipment that has been removed or 

broken, as the site is secure. I want to say a huge thank you to the Pearse family who spent a whole 

weekend putting up the fencing and securing the site for us. THANK YOU!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

         
           

                 
                    
                          
                        
         

                           
                      
                   

                   
                
                  
                

                   
                    
                      
                      
                      

                      
                     
                    
         



FOLS – from Michelle 

Firstly, I would like to say a big thank you to everyone who helped and supported Bags2school. 

Silent Disco / Movie night is coming up 

next week, many of you have already 

bought tickets but there are still spaces left. 

We hope that this is going to be a lovely 

treat for the children, it is only £10 including 

mufti all day, disco, movie, hot dog, and a 

drink. Friday the 18th of October 3:30pm – 

6pm. Email fols@outlook.com to get your 

ticket. 

You should have all received your IQ 

Christmas card order details, thank you to 

those who have already ordered, please 

note that the online ordering system will 

close on the 17th of October. 

Big thanks to everyone who have been 

working hard to source some prizes for the 

Christmas Fair raffle, it has been a struggle 

so far with many companies feeling the 

pinch. Please do let us know if you can 

help in anyway by donating a raffle prize or 

if you work for / know a company who could 

help, please get in touch via 

fols@outlook.com 

Thank you all for your continued support. 

• 17th October – Deadline for online 

ordering for IQ Christmas Cards. 

• 18th October – Silent Disco / Movie 

(Mufti all day) 

After half term - 

• 6th December – Christmas Fair. 

• 16th December – ‘Santa Run’ during the school day. 

 

COMING UP- DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

16th Oct  Art Workshop for Class 3 ~ Courtney Arnold 

14th - 18th Oct 
15th Oct 

We are authors week.  
Simon James visiting – author 
workshops for all classes  

23rd Oct Hindu speaker- sessions with classes 3&4 

25th Oct Break up for half term 

2nd Nov  Song Machine performing at the breakfast market in Landscove 
 

• Advance notice! 

5th & 7th Nov  Parent consultation evenings – Bookings will be available later this half term 

13th Nov Class 4 Morwellham Quay educational visit 

14th Nov Class 3 Forest school day @ community woodland in Broadhempston 

21st Nov Class 4 Forest school day @ community woodland in Broadhempston 



29th Nov  Song machine performing in Trust Choir concert. Details TBC 

4th Dec EYFS/KS1(classes 1&2) Nativity @ St Matthew's 2pm  
6pm KS2 Christmas performance 1 for Class 3 families 

5th Dec  KS2 Christmas Performance 2 for Class 4 families 

20th Dec End of term carols in church – bring your singing voices and join us at 2:45pm 
for a good old sing song! 

 

I think that’s all for now. 

Have a good weekend. 

 

 

 


